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Drawing 

We are delighted how the children’s drawing skills 

have improved this term. Developing these skills really 

helps develop children’s fine motor control which will 

help their writing skills, as well as developing their 

creative and expressive skills.   

 
 

Website Blog 

As you know, we have a weekly blog on our website about what has been 

happening in nursery each week. If you click on the blog, it takes you to 

another page where we upload further photos. From last week there are 

lots of lovely photographs of the children playing outside. This week we 

have photographed some of their drawings.  

_________________________________________________________________ 

Scholastic Book Club 

We are sending leaflets home from the Scolastic 

book club. For every £1 that is spent, the nursery will 

gain 25p in book rewards, which we can then use to keep our library 

books updated.  

Please place your order on line at schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-

moor by Friday 15th March. The books will be delivered to nursery, free of 

charge.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

Keeping Children Safe on Line 

Please remember that young children should only be viewing videos or 

games online under strict supervision of parents or carers. Unsuitable or 

upsetting content may often just be one click away. Please also 

remember that older siblings will not be mature enough to consider this, 

so please discourage them from allowing their younger brothers or sisters 

to watch them, particularly if they are playing online combat games.  

 

Diary Dates 

April  

Friday 5th April                       

(Last day of Spring Term) 

April  

Wednesday 24th April        

(Nursery Re-opens for Summer 

Term) 

 

St Patrick’s Day 

Special Offer Breakfast 

On Friday 15th March we are 

having an Irish themed 

breakfast. Which children 

can come to for £3. 

Payments can be made 

either through cash or Parent 

Pay. 

As places will fill up fast, 

please book via the office to 

avoid disappointment. 
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